COMMUNICATION C51
ITEM NO. 5
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

----Original Message-----

From: Lesley McNerney

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 9:11 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc:

Subject: [External] Proposed site at Rutherford and hawk view blvd

To whom it may concern,

I am not sure how many condo developments we can jam into these small spaces but these are ruining our community. There are already enough issues with traffic Congestion and speed. I have three small children and don't feel comfortable walking anywhere because of the poor decisions made by the city to jam in as many condos and townhouses. People look to side streets to race through. Rutherford is already bumper to bumper. I am strongly against this proposed development. Enough is enough.

Lesley McNerney